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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a 

Board meeting held on August 26th 2016. 

 

The Board decided to allow the appeal, and to direct the Building Control 

Authority to remove conditions No.1 and No.4 from the Fire Safety certificate 

generally in accordance with the inspector’s recommendation, for the 

reasons and consideration as set out in the attached copy of the inspector’s 

report. 

 

Note: the Board noted that no grounds of appeal had been made in relation 

to conditions 3 and 5 of the FSC issued by the Building Control Authority 

and did not consider it appropriate to pursue these any further. 

 

 
 
 
 

Board Member: _______________________Date: 29th August 2016.
   Conall Boland 

 
 


